Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1. What is your best estimate of the percentage of all streetlights that are SOX, in the area for which the Council is responsible?
There are no SOX (low pressure sodium) lamps in the City.

2. What is your best estimate of the number of SOX streetlights in the area the Council is responsible for? 
Not applicable.


3. Are you continuing to maintain your existing SOX streetlights, i.e. by replacing with new SOX tubes/components etc. rather than replacing with LED/SON etc.?
No, SOX lamps were replaced with SON (high pressure sodium) over 20 years ago.

4. Are you planning any new installations of SOX streetlights in the foreseeable future?

No, we are not planning any new SOX street lighting installations in the near future.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

